
NOTICE OF PROPOSED ACTION 
TO REVIEW AND CONSIDER 

RATES FOR CERTAIN SANITARY 
SEWER SERVICES

	 The Board of Trustees (the 
“Board”) of the Municipal Water and 
Sanitary Sewer Utility Systems (the 
“Utility”) of the City of Eagle Grove, 
Iowa, (the “City”) will hold a public 
hearing on Wednesday, May 17, 
2023, at the Public Safety Building 
located at 210 E. Broadway in the 

City of Eagle Grove, at seven (7:00) 
a.m., for the purpose of reviewing 
and considering new rates for cer-
tain sanitary sewer services in the 
City of Eagle Grove. Written com-
ments may be filed or made prior to 
the meeting and will be recorded in 
the minutes.  By order of the Board 
of Trustees of the Municipal Water 
and Sanitary Sewer Utility Systems 
of the City of Eagle Grove, Iowa.
	 Bryce Davis, Board Secretary
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